Leisure Village Condominium

2075 Carefree Lane Florissant, MO 63033

January 25, 2023

Hello Owners:

As per our By-laws, each year there is an election for new Board of Managers members.  This year there were 3 openings for the Board of Managers.  Only 3 owners decide to become candidates for these openings.

 Jerilyn Bell,  Alfreda Simmons, and Pamela Stock

Since there were no other candidates, these three open spots, by default, are automatically filled with these three candidates.  Please congratulate these people for volunteering to work on the board.

Continuing Members are:  

Kathy Robbins, Joanne Rose, and Larry Evans
For the past few years the Covid epidemic has thrown our regular HOA meetings off schedule, but this year we are going to get things back on track.  Here are the dates for our upcoming meetings. 

(Masks are not required, but feel free to wear one if you wish.)
Feb. 7th - Annual Meeting - Met the new BOM members

This meeting isn't so much about the village, but more about getting to know other owners and the new board members.

March 21st -  HOA Meeting

May 23rd -  HOA Meeting

July 18th - HOA Meeting

Sept. 19th - HOA Meeting 

Nov. 21st - HOA Meeting 

Dec. - No HOA Meeting

A calendar of events will be coming out soon, keep an eye open on TownSq for future updates and events.

Sincerely, 

Leisure Village Board of Managers

